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Ulrich Dropmann        August 22nd, 2023 
Head of Standardization & Industry Environment 
Nokia 

Email: ulrich.dropmann@nokia.com   
 
 
To: Ms. Susanna Kooistra and Mr. Mirko Cano Soveri 
European Telecommunications Standards Institute  
Mobile Competence Centre 
650, route des Lucioles 06921  
Sophia-Antipolis 
France 
 
Subject: Nomination of candidate for the 3GPP TSG SA5 Chair 
 
 
Dear Ms. Kooistra and Mr. Soveri, 

On behalf of Nokia, I am pleased to nominate Mr. Anatoly Andrianov as a candidate for the 
position of Vice-Chair of 3GPP TSG SA WG5 in the upcoming election at SA5#150. Anatoly 
represents Nokia Solutions and Networks GmbH & Co. KG, an ETSI member. 
 

Anatoly brings with him immense years of effective-active contribution in SA5 since its early 
years and is very well recognised in the industry in the network management area. Anatoly has 
all the technical, procedural and leadership skills required to conduct all necessary activities as 
Vice-Chair of SA5, in a fair, neutral, and inclusive manner. 
 
Anatoly is informed about and aware of the antitrust/competition laws and regulations of 
relevant jurisdictions. If elected, he shall comply with such laws while acting in his capacity as TSG 
SA WG5 Vice-Chair. 
 
By proposing Anatoly for the position of SA5 Vice-Chair, Nokia remain strongly committed to the 
3GPP standardization work. Nokia will provide all necessary support and resources to Anatoly to 
allow him to fulfil his duties as SA5 Vice-Chair. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ulrich Dropmann – Head of Standardization & Industry Environment, Nokia 
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